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With the agreement of the Stewards of the Meeting the GB4 race scheduled for 11:06 this morning was 

unable to take place due to the adverse weather conditions and exceptionally poor visibility on track,  

 

The remaining race today (scheduled 17:31) will be Race Two, using the previously published grid, over 18 

minutes duration. The Organisers will endeavour to reschedule Race Three to a later event in the 2024 

Championship. 

 

Further details will follow in due course. 

 

 

David Scott 

Clerk of the Course 

Silverstone GP 28 April 2024 
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